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WASHINGTON — U.S. Sen. Mark R. Warner (D-VA), Vice Chairman of the 
Senate Select Committee on Intelligence, issued the following statement on 
the conviction of former Trump campaign manager Paul Manafort: 
“This verdict makes it absolutely clear that the Mueller probe is not a 
‘witch hunt’ — it is a serious investigation that is rooting out corruption 
and Russian influence on our political system at the highest levels. The 
President’s campaign manager was just convicted of serious federal 
crimes by a jury of his peers, despite the President’s continued attempts 
to undermine the investigation which has brought Mr. Manafort to 
justice. Any attempt by the President to pardon Mr. Manafort or interfere 
in the investigation into his campaign would be a gross abuse of power 
and require immediate action by Congress.” 
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